
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA  

PORT LOUIS 

MAURITIUS 

 

NOTICE 

 

WARNING: FRAUDULENT VISA WEBSITES 

 

 Visa applicants are hereby warned against fake and 
fraudulent websites such as https://india-visa.co/index.php , 
which charge fees online and claim to facilitate Indian visas.  

2. The authentic website of the High Commission of India, Port 
Louis is www.indiahighcom-mauritius.org and the official link for 
the online visa application form is only available at 
https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/visa/.  

3. No online payment is required to be made by any Visa 
applicant at any stage of the application process.  

4. Further, it may be noted that all Mauritian nationals are 
granted Indian Visa free of charge.  
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